
    The BELL (Building Educated Leaders for Life) 
Foundation proposes to deliver its award-winning 
summer program to approximately 120 at-risk 
scholars at two elementary schools in Durham 
County. The 5-week program will mitigate 
summer learning loss by providing academic 
instruction, experiential learning, and enrichment 
courses. Duke University Office of Durham and 
Regional Affairs and the East Durham Children’s 
Initiative have partnered with BELL to expand the 
program. 
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